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TRANSPORTATION SERVICES ADVISORY COUNCIL 

January 29, 2019 4:00 – 5:00 P.M., JCK 1140 REGENTS ROOM 

In Attendance:  Steven Herrera, Adrian Cooper, Lisa Ramos, Dr. Peter Siegenthaler, Margarita Pitti, 

Stephen Prentice, Marci Peterson 

Absent: Harry Bowers, Cynthia Castillo, Joshua Early, Claudia Gasponi, Gordon Green, Madison 

McDonald, Dr. Roque Mendez, Stephanie Daniels, Chief Rickey Lattie, Dr. Joanne Smith 

Approve Minutes 
There were no changes to the minutes from the November 14, 2018 meeting. Minutes will be posted to 
the website. 
 

Updates from the President’s Cabinet 
There were no updates from the President’s Cabinet. 
 

New Proposals 
No new proposals were presented at the meeting. 
 

Spring Shuttle Route Changes 
A handout was distributed regarding construction projects on and around campus that could affect 
transportation in the area. These include:  

 Sessom Drive at Aquarena Springs Drive 

 Mill Street 

 Cm Allen Parkway 

 Lindsey Street Parking Lot 
 
Mr. Herrera also updated the council on some completed projects. These include 

 Stadium West parking lot 

 UEC bus stop 
 
Mr. Herrera also discussed the new bus that has been added to the fleet. This low floor bus has a larger 
capacity than existing buses on the fleet.  
 
VeoRide, the bike share vendor for Texas State University, has reported approximately 23,000 rides on 
their bikes since the start of their program at the university. They will be adding a fleet of electric assist 
bikes, estimated to arrive by the end of February. 
 

Next Meeting 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 20, 2019 from 3:45-4:45 p.m. 

Adjourn 4:34 p.m. 


